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Committee appointed to plan courthouse recognition

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners approved forming a committee to
make plans for the 100-Year Recognition of the Richardson County Courthouse
when they met Tuesday. The events will begin in 2024 and run through 2025.

Appointed to the committee were Clerk of the District Court, Pam Scott, who will
serve as chairman; County Assessor, Kim Riggs, County Treasurer, Amanda
Bartek-Ramsey and County Clerk Mary Eickhoff.

Two additional members from the community will be appointed to the committee.

Commissioners approved the purchase order for a 2023 Ford Police Interceptor
at a cost of $44,709 from Hullman's Ford of Falls City through a Nebraska
contract with Anderson Ford of Lincoln.

The Board also approved $5,700 worth of repairs by Nebraska Machinery on a
2013 Cat motor grader during the meeting.

Emergency Management Agency Director Brian Kirkendall informed the Board
that FEMA is going to require members of political subdivision governing boards
to receive training to be in compliance with the National Incident Management
System known as NIMS. The training is likely to be held within the next year and
will take about one week to complete.
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